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ASISA announces departure of CEO  
 
The Board of Directors of the Association for Savings and Investment South Africa (ASISA) 
has announced that Busisa Jiya, CEO of ASISA, will be leaving by mutual agreement at the 
end of December 2023.   
 
Jiya was appointed as CEO of ASISA on 1 February 2022, following the retirement of Leon 
Campher. He vacates his position to pursue other opportunities.  
 
“The Board would like to thank Busisa for his contribution to transitioning ASISA into the next 
phase as ASISA celebrates 15 years of existence.” 
 
Ends 
 
To set up interviews please contact: 
Lucienne Fild 
Independent Communications Consultant  
082 567 1533 
lucienne@fild.co  
 
Issued on behalf of:  
The Board of Directors 
Association for Savings and Investment South Africa (ASISA) 
 
ASISA represents the majority of South Africa’s asset managers, collective investment 
scheme management companies, linked investment service providers, multi-managers, and 
life insurance companies.  
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